

ANDREW M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

May 27, 2020

Dear Friends:

I want to extend my great thanks for your extraordinary work and invaluable partnership in our efforts to respond to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Your tireless efforts have helped feed countless New Yorkers in need as we face one of the biggest public health crises in our history, and I truly can't thank you enough for stepping up in this time of great need. Day after day, you exemplify selflessness in the face of long, difficult hours and unprecedented challenges, providing an example of commitment and compassion at a time when it is truly needed most.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, thank you for your extraordinary work and sacrifices and for serving as such an invaluable inspiration to us all. We know how hard you're working and we couldn't be more thankful to have you on our side as we combat this pandemic. Please keep up the great work – we couldn't do it without you.

With deepest gratitude and respect.

Sincerely,

ANDREW M. CUOMO